For the elementary school e-newsletter:

First and Second grade girls are invited to participate in "Living in Long Ago Days," an after-school program sponsored by the Wayland Historical Society. Tailored to six-to-eight-year-olds, this program minimizes listening time and allows the children to learn through taking part in Colonial games, crafts and activities whenever they put on their "let's pretend" mobcaps.

Sessions will be Tuesdays, March 1, 8, 15 and 22 at 3:15 p.m. at the Grout-Heard House, located next to the Library.

Please register by filling out the attached form and mailing it by February 23, 2016, with your \$50 fee for the four sessions, to the Wayland Historical Society, P O Box 56, Wayland, MA 01778. Scholarships are available. For details, phone the Wayland Historical Society, 508-358-7959. Registration is limited and will be honored in the order received.

	ine February 23, 2016. Scholarships are available.) * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
Please register my child,	for the after-school program
Signed	Grade
Address	phone
Email address	
Make \$50 check payable to the Wayland	Historical Society and mail to:

Wayland Historical Society After-School Program Post Office Box 56 Wayland, MA 01778